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July 14, 2023 

 

 

The Burlington Police Department is asking for assistance in identifying one suspect related to a 

robbery that occurred in the Old North End on June 25, 2023. The still shot of the individual is 

provided below. Anyone with information regarding the identity of the individual pictured is 

asked to contact the Burlington Police Department at (802) 658-2704. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


